
 

Minutes  

Bedford South SAC  

Tuesday, June 10 2025- in person 

 

Anthony, Inbal, Cheltyn, Jane, Ainslie, Karla, Tracy, Kaileigh, Adam, Sadegh Mahjoob 

 

1. Welcome 

Called meeting to order.    

2. Approval of Minutes of February 10th meeting 

Approved. 

3. SAC Membership for 2025-26 

We’ll need to recruit three parents and a Chair for the committee.  Anthony will stay if 

needed. 

4. Administrative Report 

 

810 students enrolled at this point in the year. 

Right now we have 734 registered for next year. 

Field trips have been happening at Discovery Centre / Museum of Natural History/ Wildlife 

Park / Uniacke House.  Almost every class has a field trip planned.   

 

Grade threes wrote the provincial math and literacy assessments, and the results will come 

back in the fall. 

Run Club was a success.   

Spring concert was amazing- the theme was ‘uplifting’. 

Spirit week June 23-26th (rainbow day, tropical day, dress wacky and school pride) 

Field day will be on June 17th. 

New provincial school code of conduct and safety plans every school needs to develop a 

vision statement and expectations.  The PD in April was spent developing it and it has been 

completed this week.  Our vision statement posters will be hung throughout the school.  We 

are a school where everyone feels welcome, included, and cared for.  We work hard and 

treat each other with kindness and respect.  Kindness / Belonging / Relationships / 
Learning.  Posters are developed with simple, positive language teaching the students the 



behavioural expectations.  Tracy will send out the posters to PowerSchool to share with the 

school community. 

SSP goals / reflection will be completed next week. 

 

5. Innovation Grant- approval of application  

Application approved and will be submitted this week. 

6. Healthy Schools Grant 

Health promoting schools grant ($1,400)- spent on outdoor learning materials and had PD 

on Active Smart Kids and they showed us how to do literacy and math games outside.  

Materials can be signed out to use for outdoor learning. 

 

Healthy Schools Grant (approx. $5,700)- spent some on an African Drummer who came in in 

the fall ($1,200).  We will buy four composite picnic tables with the remainder.   

7. Final SAC Report 

The final SAC report will be submitted this week. 

8. Any other business 

Align online vs. in person meetings with HSA 

Meetings should start in October. 

 

 

 


